
 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
February 8, 2024 

  
Contact: Domenica Megerdichian, Deputy City Manager 
Phone: (626) 375-1743 
Email:  dmegerdichian@southpasadenaca.gov  
 

City of South Pasadena Announces Application Opening for the 
Library and Community Center Site Plan Ad Hoc Committee  

 
South Pasadena (Calif.) – The City of South Pasadena seeks at-large community 

members to serve on the Library and Community Center Site Plan Ad Hoc Committee. 

This committee is tasked with exploring the development of a new library and 

community center that will serve the community for generations to come.  

The Library and Community Center Site Plan Ad Hoc Committee will consist of 

members from the City Council, City staff, the Friends of the Library, the South 

Pasadena Senior Center, Library Board of Trustees and Community Services 

Commissioners and at-large community members. The City is seeking five dedicated 

individuals to participate in this exciting endeavor as at-large members of the 

Committee. These individuals will play a vital role from inception to completion, 

contributing their insights and expertise to the project. In the initial phase, the 

Committee will work collaboratively in selecting a site planning consultant and in the 

crafting of a visionary site plan.  
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This comprehensive engagement is anticipated to span multiple years and will 

require active participation, including attendance at meetings and involvement in site 

visits to recently developed libraries and community centers. 

Individuals who are interested in this transformative community project are 

welcome to submit an application for consideration by Thursday, February 28, 2024, by 

6:00 p.m. To apply and for more information, please visit https://bit.ly/3HRcDIW.  The 

application can also be found on the City of South Pasadena's website or mobile app: 

South Pas Mobile as well by visiting the homepages. There will also be flyers distributed 

around City counters with QR codes to the application. For any questions on the 

Committee or about the project, please contact the Project Manager and Deputy City 

Manager, Domenica Megerdichian by emailing dmegerdichian@southpasadenaca.gov 

or by calling (626) 475-1743.  
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